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We are coming to the end of week four of this half term  and it has been so very busy, learning in school and 
learning at home.  

This week we have had 112 children in school from Nursery to Year 6.  This  has been a challenge in terms of  the 
number of different rotas that we have, including days of the week and start and finish times. I would like to 
thank every parent/carer for making this work so well. Start and finish times are every five minutes now that we 
have more children in, so It is vital that you arrive on time.  

It has been wonderful to see each and every child and as I said last week, it  makes us realise how much we miss 
those children working at home, though we are delighted that so many of them are working on Google Class-
room and  messaging their teachers.  

We do still have capacity for a few more Reception children. If you would like to send your child back to school , 
please phone us or email headteacher@bearwood.sandwell.sch.uk  

 

End of Year Reports and New Classes  

Teachers are busy writing end of year  reports, which we will distribute before the end of term, along with infor-
mation about and a photograph of your child’s class teacher for next year.  

We hope that  we will know more details shortly about what September will look like in school. We very much 
hope that we will be welcoming all our children back, but at the moment we can’t give you any more details.  

                                              

Sandwell School Nursing 

Looking for fun, informative websites on health, mental wellbeing and supportive services for families, young 
children & teenagers  

Please check out the links below  

www.healthforkids.co.uk 

www.healthforteens.co.uk 

Both sites are full of free resources, helpful information and even interactive games & videos for kids to play! 

                                              

  Summer Reading Challenge 

http://www.healthforkids.co.uk
http://www.healthforteens.co.uk


 

 

Reception  

Michael for making  a great split pin cat independently.   

Mareme for some lovely leaf and tree rubbings in the forest.  

Year 2  

Marcus for learning about lines of symmetry and making some great symmetrical pictures. 

Year 3 

3T Darin Ibrahim  for improving his investigating skills at Calthorpe Haven by focusing well. Keep it up! 

3S Awa Gueye  for listening well and using her understanding to work out answers to questions about 
spies. 

Online: 

Amar Noori, Nicola Mikulko and Oluwaseyi Adewoye in 3S for their impressively detailed  mehndi art-
work uploaded to Google Classroom 

5M  Fatima Faisal - for persevering with her online learning 

5D Nathan Duartes - for uploading some super pieces of creative/topic work to Google Classroom 

Year 6 Pavandeep Marway for reading on reading plus regularly and always completing google classroom 
work to a high standard. 

And here’s what some children were doing in school this week. 

Teachers would like to say well done to the following children for their brilliant learning at home  or in 
school  


